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Information Request DPU 1-5 

 
Request: 
 
Local Gas Distribution Companies refer to Attachment B, Table 2.  Please provide the information 
specified in columns B through H, and columns M through N (see instructions provided at the 
bottom of the worksheet). 
 
Response: 
 
Please see Attachment DPU 1-5 for the requested information.  Please note that Columns M 
through N are zero because Boston Gas Company does not provide AMP credits towards 
outstanding balances owed to competitive suppliers. The information provided in Columns B 
through E reflects the total the data of Boston Gas Company and the former Colonial Gas 
Company.   
 
Additionally, in calculating the supply costs that would have been billed to low-income 
customers if all customers were on default service rate (Column I), the Company is not reflecting 
proration of Gas Adjustment Factor (“GAF”) rate changes, which is inherent in Columns D and 
E for months encompassing a GAF rate change.  The impact of not incorporating the proration of 
rate changes in the calculation is insignificant. 
 


